Solano Community College Governing Board Seeks Applicants for Trustee Area 7

The Solano Community College District is soliciting applications to serve as an appointed
member of the Board of Trustees for Trustee Area 7 until the next regularly scheduled election
for governing board members, which is November 5, 2024.

The Board is responsible for Solano Community College and its centers and serves 8,500
students and provides vital educational services to Solano County and the City of Winters.

The board is seeking candidates who meet the eligibility requirements as specified in CA
Education Code § 35107 (2017)
(a) Any person, regardless of sex, who is 18 years of age or older, a citizen of the state, a
resident of the school district, a registered voter, and who is not disqualified by the
Constitution or laws of the state from holding a civil office, is eligible to be elected or
appointed a member of a governing board of a school district without further
qualifications.

Candidates must have the ability and time to fulfill the responsibilities of being a member
of the board, which include:

* Participate fully in the work of the board, which includes attending all board meetings
and key college events, studying and discussing policy issues, and participating in
trustee education programs.

* Knowledge of the communities served by the college and willing to act on behalf and for
the benefit of those communities.

» Commitment to community colleges and their missions; understand educational,
social, and economic policy issues.

* Engaging in balancing the needs of many diverse groups; be able to contribute to
and build consensus.

* Participate in effective board functioning and support the authority of the board as a
whole.

The Board of Trustees meets on the first and third Wednesdays of every month, except for
January and July when the Board meets only on the third Wednesday. Regularly scheduled
Board meetings begin at 6:30pm.

Applications for appointment are due no later than Wednesday, October 19, 2022 at
5:00pm. The board will interview candidates at a special Board meeting to be held on
Wednesday, November 9, 2022 beginning at 6:30pm and make the provisional appointment
and administer the oath of office at the November 9th Board meeting.

For more information, application materials, or to indicate your interest or to suggest a
possible candidate, please contact Dr. Celia Esposito-Noy, Superintendent-President by
email at celia.esposito-noy@solano.edu. Information and application materials are
available from the Superintendent-President’s Office at 4000 Suisun Valley Road, Bldg.
600, Fairfield, CA 94534 or can be sent by email.
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